
 

 

2017 Call for Max Planck Research Groups  
18 Sep. – 18 Oct. 2017 

 
 
From September 18 - October 18, 2017, a new international announcement for 
open-topic Max Planck Research Groups will be made by the Max Planck 
Society. The Max Planck Institute for the Structure and Dynamics of Matter 
(MPSD) http://www.mpsd.mpg.de/ offers to host two research groups in this call. 
One of those groups would be embedded within the Condensed Matter 
Dynamics Department and the other group in the Theory Department. 
 
Selected candidates will receive the possibility to run their group for 5 years at a 
Max Planck Institute of their own choice, starting earliest at the beginning of 
2019. After having successfully passed evaluations, the groups can be extended 
twice by two years. The group leader positions are remunerated at the level of 
an Associate Professor without tenure. Financial resources also include 
generous start-up funds.  
 
The public call will take place jointly for all three Scientific Sections of the Max 
Planck Society (Biology & Medicine; Chemistry, Physics & Technology; 
Humanities & Social Sciences). Subsequently, the candidates will be asked to 
choose a Section in advance of submitting an application.  
 
A respective announcement will be placed in selected international job markets 
as well as on online platforms starting September 18, 2017. 
 
Accompanying information for applicants will be available on the Internet at 
http://www.mprg.mpg.de in due course. If you are planning to apply for a group 
hosted at MPSD, please get in touch with Angel Rubio 
angel.rubio@mpsd.mpg.de or Andrea Cavalleri andrea.cavalleri@mpsd.mpg.de
first. 
 


